
EDITOR'S NOTE 

Two or three reports of parts of the Proceedings of the 1985 Annual Meeting of the 
Society again delayed publication; indeed, one Reporter never submitted his draft, and 
our thanks go to Craig Jackson who volunteered to reconstruct a panel discussion 
from very poor recordings. In the main, however, the Reporters did a very good job, 
and our thanks go to each of them. 

My secretary, Peggy Brookshire, is again owed a special debt of thanks for her 
untiring efforts in retyping manuscript pages and patient hours in copying and other­
wise assisting me with preparation of the Proceedings. Dean John D. Scarlett of the 
Wake Forest University Law School was supportive in this project and thanks go to 
him and the law school for their part in its completion. 

I would be remiss in not concluding with a special note of appreciation to the 
Society's administrative staff, particularly Judith R. Hall, former Administrative Di­
rector, with whom I worked on the 1978, 1982 and 1984 Proceedings; Seymour J. 
Rubin, Executive Director; John Lawrence Hargrove, the present Executive Director; 
and all the panel and workshop participants whose names appear throughout the vol­
ume and who assisted me in preparing the Proceedings. 

GEORGE K. WALKER* 

Editor 

•Professor of Law, Wake Forest University. 
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